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School Visits  

At Seva Education we ensure that students enjoy access to a broad and balanced curriculum 

supported by extra-curricular activities. Some of the activities take place in school, such as 

clubs, sports and visits to our allotment. Other trips take place off-site, like our swimming lessons 

(see below for more information).  

Last term our classes enjoyed a number of trips out to local London attractions. Classes went to 

Hounslow Urban Farm, London Zoo and the cinema. These visits really help to enhance the 

learning in school and also provide opportunities for students to experience and gain confidence 

using public transport across London. Trips are planned in advance and parents and carers will 

be notified in advance by a letter and/or email home. 

Look at Our Great Work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Examples of the students work from Earth Day and our Multicultural Day last term. 

Get in touch: 0208 422 2999            www.sevaeducation.com 

Swimming Lessons 

We would like all of our students to be safe when they are near open water and so provide 

weekly swimming lessons as a part of the curriculum. Transport is provided and so all students 

need to attend the lessons is the following kit: 

• Swimming trunks (Boys) 

• Swimming costume (Girls) 

• A towel 

• Goggles 

You will be told when your child will be attending lessons 

once term re-starts in September. Please contact the school 

office if you need any further information. 
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